COPY
LEOWBD'S REGISTIER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305
ineclosure 8th April, 1960,
Dear Girs,

liotorship "CURILLA"

The Society's BSurveyors at Jingapore have reported
that, when thie ship was under survey in Decewber last,
the sbhell and upper deck plating was drill tested over
the cargo tank length.

The results of this drill testing have been examined
here and 1 enclose a aopg of the Eingapore Harbour
Board's drawing No 1/1456 on which we have indicated in
red the ren e which will be necessary at the Upecial
Survey due at the end of December, 1960, The  recom-
mendations for renewal of plating ocutside the cargo tank
length and any asmendmente to the renewales now indicated
that may be necessary will be made at the time of the
Special Curvey.

Yours f‘ithfully »

Clerk to the
Clagsification Committee.
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